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Submission: As a resident of Gladesville in the municipality of Hunters Hill I am constantly drawn to the fact that my council 
cannot adequately maintain the public infrastructure in this large part of the local government area. Footpaths in many streets of 
Gladesville are in terrible repair, attempts to beautify the main shopping precinct quickly become derelict and the council has 
clearly been found wanting when it comes to the proposed redevelopment of the Gladesville shopping village. 
My submission is that the entire suburb of Gladesville, everywhere in the post code 2111 be administered by one local 
government authority, preferably Lane Cove. 
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